
Dear Madams:I am writing to comment on the proposed amendments to NI 45-106, 

in particular the proposed annual investment limits for non-accredited 

investors.. 

 

 I am not too happy about the proposed contribution limits. They would limit 

my ability to invest in Canadian companies that require funding in order to 

expand their business. They would also prevent me from being able to grow my 

money in a more substantial way than would otherwise be possible. 

 

Furthermore, I agree with the following statements: 

• The freedom to invest in the exempt market should not be limited to the 

very rich, with everyone else having a small annual contribution limit. 

• Building an investment portfolio is an individualized process and I should 

not have my choices and options limited based on “boxed” annual contribution 

room limits because of the bad past experienced by a small percentage of the 

investing population who chose not to diversify. 

 

Please reconsider the proposed ammendments.  We live in a land of freedom of 

choice and my choice to invest with a private company, with the amount of 

funds of my choice should remain my individual freedom. 

Respectfully yours  Casey and Rosalie Slingerland 

                              caseandrose@yahoo.ca 

                              R R 8-22-13 

                              Lethbridge, Alberta T1J 4P4 

                              403-327-9291 


